
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Cheesecake Factory, 
 
The Palo Alto City Library hosts a monthly parenting program and normally 
partners up with a local restaurant. I’m wondering if the Cheesecake Factory 
would be able to help us out. On Thursday, January 5, we are hosting “Family 
Food and Fitness” at the Downtown Library. We are planning on showing 
healthy, nutritious food options for families. I was eating at Cheesecake Factory a 
month ago and saw that you have a “SkinnyLicious” menu that has dining options 
for less than 590 calories that would be perfect for the program. Here’s some 
more information about our program: 
 
Family Food and Fitness 
Date and Time: Thursday, January 5 at 7 pm 
Location: Downtown Library, 270 Forest Avenue, Palo Alto, CA 94301 
 
Get your family in shape for 2012! Learn how to sneak those 5 cups of fruits and 
vegetables into your kids’ diets, great active places to take your family, 
encouraging positive body image with children, and easy healthy family recipes. 
 
I hope you can help us out! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cheryl Lee, Senior Children’s Librarian 
Palo Alto City Library- Children’s Library 
1276 Harriet Street, Palo Alto, CA 94301 
650-463-4962 
cheryl.lee@cityofpaloalto.org 
Tax ID: 94-600389 


